
Council Meeting
14 January 2020

Booklet 1

Written Questions



1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Williams

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor J Mutton, Cabinet Member for Strategic 
Finance and Resources

TEXT OF QUESTION:

“Would the Cabinet Member be able to tell me how times the planning portal 
has been down, from 1st January 2018 to 1st January 2020?”

2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Williams

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 
Services

TEXT OF QUESTION:

“Would the Cabinet Member tell me when residents can expect to see new 
weight restriction signs on Waste Lane; and new 30mph signs on Wall Hill 
Road?”

3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Williams

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor P Hetherton, Cabinet Member for City 
Services 

TEXT OF QUESTION:

““Would the Cabinet Member tell me how much was spent by this Council on 
the production and delivery of new waste & recycling calendars and clear bags 
for each household?”



4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor G Williams

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor K Maton, Cabinet Member for Education 
and Skills

TEXT OF QUESTION:

“With regard to the proposed ‘Relationship Education’ in Primary Schools being 
introduced in September 2020, would the Cabinet Member confirm that 
Coventry schools will teach only what is set out in the basic Government 
guidelines and not be influenced by external pressure groups?” 


